Jeremy Fadness

From: Derek - Sussex Construction <Derek@sussexconstruction.com>
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 3:27 PM

To: Jeremy Fadness

Subject: Fwd: Lumen cable relocation West Side Subdivision.

WARNING: This email originated from an external sender. Please use caution when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Outlook for Android

From: Olson, John <John.Olson@lumen.com>

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 3:24:20 PM

To: Derek - Sussex Construction <Derek@sussexconstruction.com>
Subject: Lumen cable relocation West Side Subdivision.

Derek,

It was a pleasure speaking with you this afternoon. Please refer the below email to the city for confirmation that Lumen
is working with you for your subdivision.

Lumen will be working with Sussex Construction on the West Side Subdivision development. As we had discussed, the
existing aerial telephone cable with need to be relocated through the subdivision at the owners expense. Also as
discussed, the previous quote given has since expired and an updated quote will be require for this project.

Please let me know if you may need any further information or documentation for this project.

John Olson
Network Implementation Engineer ||

— ® 4624 TriHill Frontage Rd, Great Falls MT 59404
|_ U I "‘l i N tel: 406-218-2845
john.olson@lumen.com

This communication is the property of Lumen Technologies and may contain confidential or privileged information.
Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this
communication in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
communication and any attachments.



